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AMessage From the Director
Hello and Happy February! The sun is shining on Camp as we prepare to have a terrific
spring! Our March respite is quickly approaching, and not far behind our Summer! As we
begin to more heavily prepare for the summer, excitement grows throughout camp.

However, I can not look past all of the fun things we have planned in the Spring. With our
two Respites, a handful of rental groups, and the State Convention we are preparing for a
busy couple of months here at Camp! May each day of the coming Spring be a great one!

With Peace and Love,
Erin Newport

ProgramUpdates

We have updated our Amazon Wishlist! Camp would not be made possible without the
donations we receive! We are so thankful for the donations we have already received!

Off-Season Here at Camp

February has been a busy month for us! We had our Board of Trustees meeting at the
beginning of the month, shoveling around 16 inches of snow, and preparing for our

March respite at the start of the next month! We are so excited to have campers return
to camp in just a few short weeks!

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.

clcoffice@coloradolionscamp.org Tel: (719) 687-2087
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Updates on Summer 2024

We are just around 100 days until our first session of camp!!

Our camp application is now live! Follow this link to get to our application. We look
forward to welcoming both returning and new faces to our program in just a handful of
months! CLICK HERE FOR SUMMER APPLICATION

Our staff application is also live! Working at camp is an awesome and unique
experience! Follow this link to get our staff application. CLICK HERE FOR STAFF
APPLICATION

Positions still open:
- Male and Female Counselors
- Sports and Games Specialist
- Cook
- Camp Nurse

Are you part of a Lions Club? Are you Interested in grilling for our campers and staff?
Give our office a call! (719-687-2087)

Open Grill Dates:
June 9
June 16
July 14
July 21
July 28
August 4

Don’t forget to follow us on Facebook and Instagram and watch for updates on our website.
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